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Tracy Streeter, Director Sam Brownback, Governor
November 23, 2011

Dave Corliss

City Manager

6 East 6™ Street

PO Box 708
Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear Mr. Corliss:

The Governor has now declared the vast majority of the state to be in some stage of drought-emergency,
warning or watch. Clinton Lake and its watershed are located in counties that are either in a Watch or Warning
status.  Glving consideration to the county declarations, the percent of conservation pool remaining and the
downward trend in streamflow, the Kansas Water Office is issuing a drought watch for water marketing
customers from Clinton Lake. This issuance should trigger your Conservation Plan Water Watch stage.

If you have questions or need assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,
| M%mfw/

Margaret Fast, Manager
Public Water Supply Unit
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